
 

 

 
December 13, 2018 

 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street, N.E. 
Washington, D.C.  20426 
 
Attention: Ms. Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary  
 
 Re: Notice of In-Service Date; 
  Colorado Interstate Gas Company, L.L.C.;   

  Docket No. RP18-1098-                                                      
  
Commissioners: 
 

On September 27, 2018, the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
(“Commission”) issued an unpublished letter order in Docket No. RP18-1098-
000.1  Among other things, this order directed CIG to submit a facility in-service 
date notification to the Commission via the eTariff portal using Type of Code 
Filing 620 through the eTariff portal.   

 
 As required by the Commission’s order, CIG hereby notifies the 
Commission that it placed the facilities necessary to commence service under 
the non-conforming transportation agreement in service on December 11, 2018. 

 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
COLORADO INTERSTATE GAS COMPANY, L.L.C. 
 
 
By__________________/s/____________________
 Francisco Tarin 
  Director, Regulatory 
   

____________________ 
 
1  In this order, the Commission accepted tariff records for the inclusion of a new non-

conforming firm transportation service agreement in CIG’s Second Revised Volume No. 1 
FERC Gas Tariff, effective October 1, 2018 or the date on which facilities are placed into 
service. 



 
 

 

Certificate of Service  
 

 
I hereby certify that I have this day caused a copy of the foregoing 

document to be served upon each person designated on the official service list 
compiled by the Commission’s Secretary in this proceeding in accordance with 
Section 385.2010 of the Commission's Rules of Practice and Procedures. 
 

Dated at Colorado Springs, Colorado as of this 13th day of December, 
2018. 
 
 
 
 

_____________/s/______________ 
      Francisco Tarin 

 
 
 
 
Post Office Box 1087 
Colorado Springs, CO   80944 
(719) 667-7517 
 
 
 


	_____________/s/______________
	Francisco Tarin

